       BERNERAY COMMUNITY COUNCIL  

COMHAIRLE COIMHEARSNACHD BHEARNARAIGH
MINUTES

16th April 2018
at
Berneray Community Hall
Present: Donald MacLean (Chair), Andrew Rodger (Vice), Ian Hoyle (Clerk), Mary McCormick, Margaret Paterson, John MacLean, Cllr Roddy MacKay.
Apologies: Pamela MacAskill (Treasurer).
1. Minutes read and approved.

2. We had further discussions on the moneys from the Scottish Government for social housing, the letter to be sent out, to the island, has now been approved.
3. Ian to Email Alan MacKenzie again about the tourist information office closure, suggesting that CalMac, and other local businesses could do the work with financial assistance.
4. We had discussions with the Gatliff Trust about the overflowing bin issue. It was suggested that the Hostel build a bin store to prevent non-hostel users from overfilling their bins. 
5. We will need to improve the signage relating to the relocation of the Big Green Bin, and some preparation will be needed to get the new bin site ready.
6. We would like to thank Uisdean and others for their successful efforts to restore a usable ferry service to Lochmaddy. 
Next meeting is on 4th June, at 7:30pm.
